
Lake Management Advisory Committee 

Agenda 

Minutes of the Special Meeting  

February 1, 2017 

 

Call to Order:  Meeting was called to order by Michael Gnazzo Wednesday February 1, 

2017 at 7:36 P.M.  

 

Present: David Vanderbilt, Robert Powell, Karl Then, Phyllis Dunn, Mary Roickle,   

Henry Beck, Steve Harrington  

 

Absent:  James Santos, Carl Foster, John Burrell, Dan O’Neil  

 

Minutes:  Minutes of the December 2016 meeting were read, Motion to accept, 

Mary Roickle, 2
nd

 Robert Powell, abstained Henry Beck, Minutes 

Approved.  

Guest Speakers:  None  

-   

Audience of Citizens: David Rossetto, Rossetto Builders, Mystic, Ct. 

    Representing Emma Nyardi, Erdoni Rd.Discussion on repair  

    of dock. Suggestion to resubmit the request to the Board of Selectmen for  

    approval.    

- 

Communications:  None 

 

 Committee Reports:  

 

Dam: 2 checks  

1-16  5 “ Rain Water level minus – 5’ 4 “   

Weep hole 1- 4 % , 2 running 1%  

2-1- Rain  5” rain Lake level  minus -5’ 1”   

Weep Hole 1  3% 2 running 0  

Gate closed 

 

Suggested gate closing and rising of Lake to be modified based on winter 

weather trends to accomplish a full lake by Memorial Day. When the ice 

on the lake is less than 3 inches thick on at least 50% of the lake the gate 

will remain closed allowing water level to rise to minus 4 feet. Holding at 

4 feet until all ice out.  

 

. 

Water Quality: Silicones high, 



    

Fishing:    Nothing to report  

 

Access & Safety:  Nothing to report 

 

Columbia Boat and Water Regulations: 

February 7, 2017 Tuesday Hours of Operation will be submitted to Board 

of Selectmen for approval.  

 

Water Shed Watershed Management Plan: 

   Nothing to report    

 

Storm Water Culverts: 

   Nothing to report.  

Dam Emergency Plan:  

   Nothing to report  

 

Permit review:   

   Nyardi permit awaiting approval  sub-committee review suggested  

Dock repair access to be over existing structure.   

 

Old Business:  

 Nothing   

New Business:  

   Discussion of the possibility weather station unit. Dan O’Neil  

   researching.  

   Discussion Budget for Dr.Kortman on Water Testing  

 

Adjournment: Motion to adjourn meeting. Michael Gnazzo, 2
nd

 Steve Harrington   All voted in 

favor. The meeting was adjourned at 8:55 p.m.  

    

Submitted by Phyllis Dunn, Secretary  

  

  


